2022 Leaf Pick Up

Scheduled on the following days:

Thursday

Friday

NOTE

Leaf pickup is October 24 through
November (weather permitting)

Delays or change in pickup may occur
due to inclement weather or large
amount of leaves falling.

Contact City Hall for questions
regarding service dates




